
The O’Brien’s believe that all people should have an opportunity 
to hear the Gospel at least once in their lives. It is this core belief 
that led them to one of the largest unreached people groups in 
the world. In 2014, they began serving as missionaries and team 
leaders in Asia. They labored day-to-day in their Asian mega-city 
to share the Gospel, make disciples, and create a multiplication 
movement. The O’Briens began Bible studies and saw people’s 
eyes opened to the truth of the Gospel. While serving as 
missionaries Global Fellowship approached them to transition 
into new roles at the Global Fellowship International Home 
Office as the Director of Operations and marketing coordinator.  
Initially, feeling the burden for the lost in their city they weren’t 
sure if this is what God had for them, however, after months of 
praying and seeking counsel they felt this is where God is leading 
them. God confirmed their move to Auburn, CA, and went before 
them to prepare them for their new work.

It is their joy now to see how their work is affecting the 
unreached worldwide. They are able to support the mission 
field from Central Asia to North Africa. They are blessed to be 
able to develop strategy, coach, and encourage missionaries on 
the frontlines. It is through their work at Home Office that they 
see how their impact among the unreached has been expanded 
beyond their work in Asia.
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You can partner with the O’Briens by 
donating to their ministry and joining 
the prayer network that is dedicated 
to covering Global Fellowship’s 
missionaries in prayer.

HOW TO GIVE
globalfellowship.org/missionary/obrien

CONTACT
conrad@globalfellowship.org

BE PART OF 
BRINGING THE 
GOSPEL TO 
UNREACHED 
PEOPLE


